
 
Tonetta Lake Advisory Committee Meeting     February 2, 2005 
 
7:30 PM – 8:35 PM 
 
Attendees  
 
Don Hazen - Chairman 
Karl Libitsch 
Mike Langley 
Bob Zubrycki 
Ralph Woodgate 
Paul Johnson – Town Board Representative 
 
 

• Meeting Dates – Will be on the 3rd Monday, at 7:30 PM. 
 

• Sterile Carp Deployment - Paul Johnson gave an update on the Carp 
Permit, the status of the carp fence, and a new strategy of locating the 
carp fence down stream of the spill way.  Meeting with Town Engineer and 
Assessor to take place on February 4th at proposed site. 

 
• Lake Management Grant – Don Hazen to follow up with Putnam County 

Planning department regarding the Lake Management Grant. 
 

• 2005 Testing – Discussed strategy for taking lake water samples 
following a storm water event during 2005.  Paul Johnson will invite Dr. 
Lubnow to attend the next committee meeting on March 21st to discuss 
next steps. 

 
• Storm Water Improvements - Reviewed detailed drawings of the Storm 

Water improvements being deployed around the lake, i.e the position of 
new drainage, improvements of swales, installation of vortech structures 
and new storm water catch basins.   

 
• Newsletter – Plan for a newsletter for the April/May timeframe 

 
• Litter - Will seek to coordinate a litter pickup around the lake to coincide 

with the Town’s Earth Day townwide litter pickup event. 
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